

NYALI PRIMARY SCHOOL & KINDERGARTEN

Links Road - Nyali P. O. Box 81050, Mombasa.

Tel: 041-471120, Fax: 041-475632

The Mombasa Parents Club

21st March 2023,

Dear Parernt/Guardian,

RE: RESUMPTION OF STUDIES

I hope this note finds you well with your family and loved ones. This note is to humbly remind each one of us that we shall resume studies tomorrow 22nd March 2023 at the usual time after a short half-term break. Kindly ensure that the learners are well groomed as they come tomorrow. Boys are to be properly shaved and the girls to do their hair as prescribed in the rules and regulations of The Nyali School.

NOTE: We shall not allow any learner with fee arrears to access our services as of tomorrow the 22nd day of March 2023. Do not drop your child in school if he or she has fee arrears. We shall be forced to ferry them back home. Dear parent, I feel and believe that it is not good at all to subject our innocent children to such psychological strain. Kindly clear the fee balance to avoid all these.

Thank you all for your anticipated cooperation in all these.

Kind Regards.

Yours faithfully,

The Nyali School

For and on behalf of:

Toney Ongugo

AG.PRINCIPAL

The Nyali School